From: Christina Delmont-Small

To: EWalsh@howardcountymd.gov; OJones@howardcountymd.gov; CRigby@howardcountymd.gov;
DJung@howardcountymd.gov; DYungmann@howardcountymd.gov

Cc: BoE Email

Subject: DRRA: Documents Referenced in DRRA

Date: Monday, April 8, 2019 11:21:06 AM

Attachments: %A Docs Revd from HoCo Govt.zip

Dear County Council Members,

Thank you for joining us this morning. Attached is a zip file containing the documents | received in
response to an email to Ms. Kenney (Howard County Government’s Department of Planning and
Zoning) for the documents referenced in the DRRA.

Please let me know if you have difficulty opening the zip file and | will resend the documents
on their own.

Sincerely,
Christina

Christina Delmont-Small
Member
Board of Education of Howard County

christina_delmont-small@hcpss.org
667-786-3895 cell
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